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The City of Chicago is offering a new program to provide FREE lead service line 
replacements to income-qualified homeowners. 

The lead service line ownership is split between the City (public side) and the homeowner (private side). If you qualify for this 
program the City will replace the full lead service line, including the homeowner’s portion, free of charge.

You may qualify if you:
 Own your home – and it’s a single family home or two-flat
 Have a household income below 80% of the area median income  

     ($83,350 for a family of four in 2022)
The number of homes receiving free service line replacements will be capped annually by available funding. 

GET STARTED NOW
For more program details and a program application visit www.LeadSafeChicago.org.

The service line brings the water from the water main to your house. 
In Chicago, many service lines to single family and two-flat homes are 
lead. Replacing the line involves digging a trench from the street to 
your house. The new copper water service will enter your house 
through the floor or the wall and connect to your existing 
plumbing at the first water shut-off valve.

What’s Involved in 
a Lead Service Line 

Replacement?

EQUITY LSLR PROGRAM

Lead Service Line 
Replacement Program (LSLR)
www.LeadSafeChicago.org

For more information call 312.742.2406 or visit www.LeadSafeChicago.org
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